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Abstract The administration of justice in the judiciary will be carried out when
individuals elected to office are given adequate mental and physical health and merit,
talent, and knowledge, because the judge has the right to live with the soul,
property, breadth and honor of the people. It works in principle, and in principle, by
virtue of the rules of their protection. Therefore, deviations the path of justice and
the adoption of decisions contrary to the legal and legal standards will undermine
this. Therefore, the strict control of the jurisprudence and the judicial system on the
conduct and conduct of the prosecution and the prosecution and punishment of them,
has been entrusted to the Prosecutor's Office and the High Court of Justice of Judges.
In the event of violations and crimes committed by them, a decisive approach should
be taken to ensure that the independence of judges is preserved, in accordance with
the scope of their authority to carry out their work, and with this guarantee of
performance, these authorities will perform their duties better and justice The real
meaning of the word is the realization of the rights of the people.the two Criminal
Law and Penal Code, and the Code of Conduct for the Supervision of the Judicial
Behavior and Functioning in 1392, this fact has effectively closed or reduced the this
reway for the prosecution of legal offenses. The innovation of search lies in this.
Informing people about their rights and rights through audiovisual media, especially
national media, has a significant role in reducing the incidence of legal violations.
Since there are cases in which the lawyer enters the dispute, judges in the manner of
Commitments, consideration of the issue and the issuance of votes, carry out the
utmost care and diligence. And this is the effect of the public's awareness of their
defense rights. Therefore, the mandatory presence of a lawyer, in lieu of being
arbitrarily, at all stages of dealing with cases of legal defects that needs to be
corrected. On the other hand, strict and continuous control over the proper
implementation of the law by the competent authorities is an important issue that
should be addressed in the lead.Therefore, the necessity of being present at all
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stages of consideration, instead of being arbitrary, should be considered by the
legislator, and this is a case of legal defects that should be taken a long step to
remedy it. In this research, attempts have been made to detect violations and crimes
committed by judges who are at risk of committing it, and to analyze and review the
weaknesses and strengths of existing legal materials. there is a defect or ambiguity
in the lawful matters or in the manner in which the proceedings were conducted, the
defects were reported, the ambiguities were resolved, and necessary guidelines were
adopted to approve the new laws. The issue of the immunity of judges (suspension of
the judge before considering the matter) is fully described in light of the importance
of which, under the circumstances, is one of the obstacles to explicitly dealing with
crimes committed by judges, and some judicial authorities that can prevent the
commission of crimes Committees of judges, and the cases that were necessary to
resolve the ambiguity.Efforts to reduce judicial misconduct and crimes committed by
judges by changing the choice of judges and the length of their training, either in
terms of experience, years of marriage, or in terms of the use of experienced lawyers,
precise, continuous and intangible monitoring The actions and behavior of judges in
handling and observing citizenship rights are part of the results of this research that
can be effective. Key Words: Criminal and enforceme responsibility , Judge , Judicial
Supervision, Judicial immunity ، Judicial Suspension .
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